
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Friday 4th April is our school Easter Disco! 

 

Please note the times have now changed as below: 

 

3.15 - 4.15: Reception & KS1 

4.30 - 5.30: KS2 

 

As our disco starts immediately when school finishes, Friday 4th will also be a mufti 

day! We are also asking for parents to send in donations of chocolate on the day. This 

will go towards making up our Easter Chocolate hampers raffled off at the Easter 

assemblies. Left over chocolate donations will go to the Ronald McDonald House at 

Birmingham children's hospital. 

 

As usual we will be running our tuck stand selling water, fruit shoots, crisps and sweets. 

Please can you ensure your child has their money in a named purse, with small change if 

possible. 

 

Many thanks, 

Your HSA 


